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  We have some exciting news: ArtsCrawl is shaking things up a bit this year. Instead of doing anArtsCrawl every month, we’re re-structuring the program to be a season of 10 events, taking ahiatus this January and February to plan really exciting things for March – December 2017.While this means no ArtsCrawl in January and February 2017, we’ll be back and better thanever on March 11, 2017.  Interested in helping us plan the 2017 ArtsCrawl season? Everyone is invited to the ArtsCrawlCommunity Brainstorm Session on Saturday, Jan. 14 from 4:30 – 6:30 pm in the Second StreetEvent Center in downtown Gallup.  Artists, business owners, ArtsCrawl enthusiasts, and creative folks of all stripes: come shareyour ideas and input to help make 2017 the best year of ArtsCrawl yet.  We’ll present the themes for the upcoming season and you can tell us what you’d like to see!Light refreshments will be served. See you there! RSVP is requested but not required to:artscrawl@galluparts.org or (505) 488-2136.  Get the latest on ArtsCrawl on Facebook @ArtsCrawl Gallup.  By Rose Eason  
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